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Bredbury St Mark’s Primary School
Mrs E Harding – Head Teacher
Redhouse Lane, Bredbury, Stockport, SK6 1BX
Telephone (0161) 430 3418
Email Admin@st-marks.stockport.sch.uk
Website www.st-marks.stockport.sch.uk

Dear Parent/ Carer,

 As part of the schools Swimming Programme your child will attend swimming lessons each Monday morning from 28th April 2025 until 19th May 2025. They will continue after the half term from Monday 9th June 2025 until Monday 14th July 2025.
Please send your child to school with their swimming kit on underneath their uniform, in order to save time in the changing rooms. Please note your child’s swimwear needs to be close fitting, no low-cut costumes, bikinis or Bermuda shorts are allowed. Children should leave earrings and watches at home. Any child with hair that can cover their eyes is required to wear a swimming hat. Please remind your child to pack their towel and underwear. 
METROPOLITAN BOROUGH OF STOCKPORT SCHOOL SWIMMING PROGRAMME GUIDANCE FOR PARENTS.

 	The following information is given to inform parents of the aims, organisation of the school swimming programme. Swimming is an essential part of Physical Education within the National Curriculum and all children have statutory entitlement to receive swimming instruction at either Key stage 1 or 2. The ‘Stockport Schools Swimming Programme’ will operate with children at Key stage 2. 
There is clear guidance for the teaching of swimming within the framework establishment for Physical Education in the National Curriculum. This guidance is embodied in the one attainment target and is the sum total of all end of Key stage statements. In meeting this attainment target pupils should be able to demonstrate the knowledge, skills and understanding within the specified programmes of study for swimming. 
The aim of the programme, therefore, is that all pupils should be able to swim a minimum of 25 meters and have knowledge, skill and understanding in the areas of
  Hygiene 
 Principles of water safety 
 Stroke technique at a level appropriate to the pupil’s ability 
 Survival skills 

Life Leisure have carried out a thorough risk assessment to accommodate for Covid19 protocols which school will adhere to. 

School will follow up on any child who does not attend swimming regularly
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